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Newfield Primary School 
Behaviour Bulletin April 2017

At our Behaviour coffee morning on 14th March we discussed the school Behaviour Policy in detail. The parents and carers who attended told us what they thought was going well at Newfield and outlined some of the improvements that they would like to see in the future. Since then we have reviewed the Behaviour Policy and changed some of our systems. We hope that we will all see the benefits of the changes very soon. Please speak to Ms Harrison if you have any further ideas. Thank you.Rewards: All children will be rewarded for staying on green for a full two weeks at a time. There will be bronze, silver & gold prizes.


Key Changes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Red Card letters will be sent home every time a child demonstrates a seriously inappropriate behaviour that has affected his/her learning and the learning of other children.
Red cards will replace the ‘Thin Ice’ Books. Examples of red card behaviours can be found on the reverse of this sheet.

‘Stay On Green’ behaviour system. Please see summary of the ‘Stay on Green’ Behaviour System on the reverse of this sheet.
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